
George Waters Middle School 
Notes from the Office 
November 19-December 3, 2021 
 

 

1. No School on Friday, December 3  

 

2. Report cards will be emailed home this year at the end of the day on December 1.  

 

3. We will be hosting a VIRTUAL CARE ASSEMBLY on Thursday, December 2 at 11am. Please 

join us virtually by clicking our link to our live feed on our school website.  

 
4. In the spirit of the upcoming Holiday Season, George Waters Middle School will collecting donations 

for Holiday Hampers for families in need. Families that wish to donate may send non-perishable 

food items with their children to the school starting November 29, 2021 until Dec.17, 2021. 

Food items that will be greatly appreciated are:  

Juice 
Canned Soup 
Canned vegetables 
Canned Fruit 
Jelly Powder 
Macaroni and Cheese 
Pasta 
Spaghetti sauce 
Rice 
Oatmeal 
Canned Tuna 
Peanut butter 
Canned Beans in sauce 
Pancake mix 
Pancake syrup 
Stuffing mix 
Jam 
Cookies 
Cake Mix 
Candy 
Gravy mix 
Cranberry sauce 
Sugar 
Tea 
Scalloped or mashed potatoes 
 
We respect that many families have been financially impacted by COVID. If you are a member of our 
school community that could benefit from a hamper or know of a family in our school community that 
could benefit from a food hamper, please contact Mrs. Orloff at Myriame.orloff@sjasd.ca or at 204-888-
4898 ext.4203. 
 
Thank you for your support.  
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